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Chapter gets social with Facebook, Twitter
The chapter has joined social media networks Facebook and Twitter. Stay up to date on the latest 

news, upcoming events and photos by liking the Facebook page, www.facebook.com/NCASHRM, 
and following the Twitter account, @NCASHRM. 

December Meeting
(Christmas Luncheon)

•Date:  Dec. 18
•Time: 11:30 a.m. 
•Location: Room 127 of 
the Technology East Build-
ing at ASU-Searcy (Different 
venue) 
•Please bring winter hats 
and gloves for local children. 
A silent baked goods auc-
tion will raise money for the 
SHRM Foundation. 

Meeting Schedule
•Date:  Jan. 15
•Time: 11:30 a.m. 
•Location: Searcy Chamber
•Topic: NCASHRM in 2014

‘Essentials’ course to be held twice in 2014
“SHRM Essentials of HR Management” will be held twice in 2014 on the Arkansas State Univer-

sity-Searcy campus. The course will be held Monday nights from Jan. 13 to Feb. 17 as well as March 
13 and 14. Contact Cindy Wheeler at 501-207-6218 for more information.  

NCASHRM Council
Congratulations to those 

elected to the 2014 
NCASHRM Council!

•President – Christy Owen
•President Elect – Rebecca 
Pinkley
•Membership – Donna Carr
•Secretary/Treasurer – Patti 
Phillips

MerryChristmas!
HappyNew Year!


